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On January 19, John Brady, Recreation Leader III; Gerard Walsh, Recreation Leader Trainee; and Claire Rollinson, Advisory Council Volunteer, put 
together their Second Annual Martin Luther King Day Soccer Shootout Tournament and Food Drive for Saint John’s Pantry. 

Keeping with the spirit of Martin Luther King, “Put yourself in a state of mind where you say to yourself, ‘Here is an opportunity for me to celebrate like 
never before, my own power, my own ability to get myself to do whatever is necessary.’” The children celebrated with a shootout soccer tournament. The 
children and the families of the children used their power to donate food to St. John’s Lutheran Church, 3101 Tyson Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19149, 
215-268-3510, to help those less fortunate than them. 

A fantastic, sharing, caring time was enjoyed by all. 

A couple hundred pounds of food was donated to St. John’s.  

   

 


